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19/03/2025

MS Valerie Song
- 35 Wall AVE
Panania NSW 2213

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

A 50m channel is ridiculous for North Harbour. It's completely unnecessary and will be
dangerous. Boats travelling faster will be more dangerous than slower boats, just as faster
cars are more dangerous than slower cars. It would be wildly irresponsible if council were to
approve this accident waiting to happen!




